
ACC  partnering  with  Warrior
Open
This  week’s  4th  annual  Bush  Center’s  Warrior  Open  in  Las
Colinas,  Texas,  will  act  as  a  feeder  tournament  for  the
American Century Championship.

The Texas winner will receive an all-expense paid trip to the
2015 ACC at Edgewood Tahoe in July.

The idea to do this came after retired Army Cpl. Chad Pfeifer
at last July’s American Century Championship became a crowd
favorite and placed fifth.
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